Building and Needs Assessment Committee

Minutes of Meeting held on 10th September 2006

At Town Hall

RECEIVED

OCT 24 2006

TOWN CLERK

Present: George Moe (Chairman)

Drew Brown Tom Flynn

Absent: David W. Rego

The Chairman called the meeting to order at 2pm. Also present were the Town Administrator, The Fire Chief and staff, and the Project Manager and architects for the new Fire Station.

The architects presented a revised preliminary plan for the site and building structure. These were discussed and some revisions were suggested. The architects made requests for some additional information needed for the mechanical engineering work.

The need to demolish the present building on the site before completion of the design plans was raised. So too was the question of obtaining information about possible "green" sources of energy.

The committee agreed that the Town Administrator should recommend to the Board of Selectmen that the special Town meeting vote on approval of the needed funds to demolish the present building and to hire a consultant on alternate energy sources.

The meeting adjourned at 4pm.

Drew Brown: Secretary